Brian Manna

From: Matthew Barrienios

Sent: Wednasday, June 08, 2011 3:01 PM
Tao: mannaEmanna.us

Subject: It was greal lo see you again, sirl
Attachments:

Hello Master Manna. [t was a pleasure seeing you yvesterday. The studio looks better than ever with the new
hallway/viewing area. | wanted to share several pictures to you from my time being a cheerleader. I've attached them to
this email. As you can see, I've still kept up with training. I've gained a lot of strength, but Jost a lot of the speed and
flexibility 1 had before as a consequence, 1 also learned a little of Brazilian Capoeira for a year, It was a difficult
transition to switch to its flowing, circular style which is a stark change from Tang Soo Do's straight and aggressive
tactics. Hopefully [ will be able to train at the studio this summer and gain my flexibility back. I will be finishing up my
studics this weekend at UCLA, and should be back in San Dicgo the week afler. [ will send you graduation pictures as
spon as | take them. My brother, a fow cousins, and myself are all walking this weekend so we are planning a
photoshoot for all of us together.

You also mentioned that you could put me in contact with Mr, D H and General Atomies. It would be
great if you could put me in contact with him. [ actually had a nuclear science class where we learned about the same
experimental fusion tokamak reactor he is working on so | have somewhat of an idea on what he is working on. It

would be great to train with him again as well.

Best wishes,
Matthew Buarrientos



